

Pieter Poel, van der Uiterwaard 3 5345 RW Oss Netherlands

Zurich, 07/07/2014

The Rotary Club of Oss-Maasland

Dear Rotarian,

On behalf of The Rotary Foundation, we would like to extend our sincere thanks for your generous contribution equivalent of 1,095.00 US dollars.

Your gift to the Polio Plus campaign is helping to fund many worthy projects in the polio endemic countries. As we come closer to achieving the global eradication of polio, you can be proud of Rotary's role in this unique challenge.

It is very gratifying to see so many children protected against this crippling disease, through the support and dedication of Rotarians.

Generosity such as this facilitates world peace and understanding.

We wish to express our appreciation to you for helping to make The Rotary Foundation what it is today.

RI Europe and Africa Office

Witikonerstrasse 15

CH-8032 Zurich Switzerland

TEL (41-44) 387 71 11

FAX (41-44) 422 50 41

www.rotary.org

Yours sincerely,

Espen Malmberg

Rotary Foundation Services Manager

Rotary Foundation Services

Europe/Africa Office